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ARE YOU READY TO COMPLY WITH 
OSHA REQUIREMENTS FOR 
HAZARD COMMUNICATION?

Prepared by Nancy A. Noall

Does your company use chemicals requiring labels and Safety Data Sheets? If so, OSHA requires 
that you train your employees on new label elements and Safety Data Sheets by December 1, 
2013. If your employees are not yet trained on these requirements, your lawyers at Weston Hurd 
strongly recommend that you attend one of Spooner, Inc.'s "Train the Trainer" seminars in order 
to have your staff trained and in compliance with OSHA requirements by the December 1 
deadline. See the link below from Spooner, Inc. (GHS Train the Trainer Series 2013) which provides 
information concerning when and where the seminars are held and what the cost of compliance 
would be.

GHS Train the Trainer Series 2013

Nancy A. Noall is a Partner with Weston Hurd LLP and Chair of the firm's Labor 
Practice Group. She concentrates her practice in the areas of labor and 
employment law and has successfully defended clients in such industries as
computer software, contract research and development, communications and 
manufacturing. She has arbitrated grievances under union contracts in Arkansas, 
Kentucky, Indiana, New Jersey and Ohio. Nancy can be reached at 216.687.3368 or 
nnoall@westonhurd.com. 

For more information about Nancy Noall and Weston Hurd, please visit Weston Hurd's web site at 
www.westonhurd.com. 

About Weston Hurd LLP
With offices in Cleveland, Columbus and Beachwood, Weston Hurd LLP provides comprehensive legal counsel 
to Fortune 500 companies, insurance carriers, financial institutions, healthcare providers, small- and 
medium-sized businesses, the real estate industry, governmental agencies, non-profit enterprises and 
individuals. 
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For additional information regarding Weston Hurd's Labor publications, please visit the Publications page 
on Weston Hurd's web site.  Information about Weston Hurd's Labor Practice Group and its attorneys, can be 
found on the Practice Areas page.

As a reminder, this material is being provided to draw your attention to the issues discussed.

Although prepared by professionals, it should not be utilized as a substitute for legal advice and representation in specific

situations.
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